

Sigma Nu Fraternity Zeta Phi Chapter 1300 W. Fredonia Ave. Peoria, Illinois 61606

Dear Sigma Nu Members and Alumni:

Congratulations to the Zeta Phi alumni leadership on the progress of your efforts toward a major renovation of Sigma Nu house at Bradley University. The University is very pleased to help facilitate this effort particularly as relating to your fundraising from alumni. For almost 60 years, Sigma Nu has been an integral part of the Bradley campus, adding to the rich tradition of the University and its Fraternity community.

We understand the importance of your desire and recognition of needed improvements to the Sigma Nu house on campus; just as the University has taken proactive steps to renovate student residential facilities. These improvements provide students with modern space and technology to support their lifestyles and foster their academic development.

Since 1955, the men of Zeta Phi have established an outstanding record of accomplishment and of positive impact on the lives of young men at Bradley. We look forward to how this exciting project will help to fa-cilitate these successes for generations to come. Congratulations on the launch of this capital initiative for the Zeta Phi Chapter. The University wishes you the best of success in achieving the goals of the campaign.

Sincerely,

Nathan P. Thomas Vice President

for Student Affairs

Erin Genovese Vice President

for Advancement